
Aleksandra Čaka 123, Rīga
Price: 193055 €

Total Area: 60 m2

Modern, bright apartments in a completely renovated
building

Aleksandra Čaka 123, Rīga
Deal: BUY
Type: Apartment
Total Area: 60 m2

Sale Price: 193055 €

Modern, bright apartments in a
completely renovated building

The apartment has a thoughtful
and functional layout that
ensures a pleasant indoor
microclimate and meets all the
requirements of modern life.
The designer's modern interior
combines functionality and
naturalness, balancing it
between open space and dark
colors.

Two isolated bedrooms, kitchen
combined with living room.
Combined bathroom (Bath with
WC). The bathroom is equipped
with heated floors, electric
heated towel rail, stone mass
bath, high quality Laufen and
Villaroy Bos...



Location


